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February 18, 1991

To whom it may concern,
Sigalarm proximity warning devices have been sold and installed in the United States for
the past 26 years. Due to the several solid patents, competition has been limited and brief.

At the present time Sigalarm, Inc. is the only company manufacturing and selling proximity

warning systems in the U.S.
The following people can be contacted for information regarding performance and reliability.

CONTACT NAMES Phone #

ORGANIZATION # of Units
U.S.N. Polaris Missile Base 13 Frank Wood (803) 764-7682
Sacramento Fire Dept. 28 Erv Watts (916) 449-5251
Kerr-McGee 9 Don Dzeba (619) 372-4311

Union Pacific Railroad has well over 50 systems in operation and will not roll a railroad
crane without an operating Sigalarm. However, it is very difficult to locate the actual "users".

Purchasing people and phone numbers are available upon request.

Sincerely,

‘

Frank A. Thoma
V.P. Marketing, Sigalarm
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